
Container Deposit Scheme 
 
 
I am writing tonight to ask why the bill for the container deposit scheme was 
rejected. I disagree with this decision. There is little doubt that its 
opposition suits private interests, not public and environmental interest. 
 
Please support the scheme and restore a little faith we have in the political 
system. 
 
Regards 
Rosie Wong 
 


